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Diary Dates 

10th October - Health & Wellbeing Week 

10th October World Mental Health Day 

13th October - School Photographs 

20th October - Show Racism the Rec Card  
   Day 

21st October - Harvest Festival (9.00am) 

21st  October BREAK UP 

31st October - TRAINING DAY 

1st November - SCHOOL RE-OPENS 

Dodgeball Competition 

 

This week some of our Year 6 children      
attended Well School Partnership dodgeball 
competition against 7 other schools. They 

were very respectful in following the   
dodgeball rules and worked brilliantly as a 

team. They represented their school          
superbly and were a credit to their parents / 

carers. 

School Photos 

 

The photographer will be in school next 
Thursday - 13th October. PE lessons will not 
take place on this day so children should 
attend in their school uniform for their    
photograph. If you wish for a younger      
sibling to be photographed with your child 
they can attend at 8.40am to do this. Please 
inform the office in advance if you intend to 
bring a sibling by emailing: 

office@victoria-jun.leeds.sch.uk 

Contact Details 

 

Please can we remind you to ensure that 
school are informed of any changes to    

contact details including address, telephone      
numbers and email addresses. Thank you 

Little Free Library 

 

Our Little Free Library is for parents and 
children to use and is located just inside the 
school gate. Please feel free to swap books, 
but don’t forget to return them when you 
have finished reading. Children should only 
choose books from the bottom shelf. It has 
looked rather empty of late but has benefit-
ted from some books donated by staff. If 
you have any books you think would be 
great in our little library then please do send 
them in to Mr Robinson at the school. 

Meeting the Needs of all Children 

 

As a school, we are committed to meeting 
the needs of all of our children. If you have 
any questions or concerns about your child 
(academically or socially/emotionally), 
please contact the school office and ask to 
make an appointment to discuss these with 
either your child's class teacher, Mrs 
McManus (Pastoral Welfare Officer) or Mrs 
Brookes (SENCo). After an initial               
discussion, we can ensure we get the right 
people together to help address your      
concerns and agree a plan of action to meet 
your child's needs.  

Health & Wellbeing Week 

 

Next week we will be delivering a raft of    
activities and lessons on the topic of Health 
& Wellbeing. Lessons and activities will    
focus on keeping both our minds and     
bodies healthy. D-Side, Total Sports and 
Oulton Hall will be joining us to promote   
fitness, teamwork and health awareness. It 
is sure to be a jam-packed week! Due to 
these activities and the use of the hall,      
unfortunately there will not be a Celebration 
Assembly on Friday 14th October. 


